
 
 
 
 
December 7, 2010 
 
Dear Colleague: 
 
The Latin American Program is pleased to invite you for a discussion of:  

 
Honduras and the Inter-American System:  One Year After 

 
Monday, December 13, 2010  

9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  
 

Woodrow Wilson International Center for Scholars  
1300 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW  

5th floor conference room  
 

Jorge Ramón Hernández Alcerro, Ambassador of Honduras to the United States 
Leticia Salomón, Research Associate, Centro de Documentación de Honduras 

José Miguel Insulza, Secretary General, Organization of American States 
Eduardo Stein, Coordinator, Honduran Truth and Reconciliation Commission 

Facundo Nejamkis, Professor, University of Buenos Aires 
Julissa Reynoso, Deputy Assistant Secretary for Central America and the Caribbean, 

Department of State 
 

One year after the celebration of internationally-monitored elections, the international community 
remains divided over the legitimacy of the 2009 presidential elections and recognition of the 
Porfirio Lobo government. Important issues remain in debate, including the implementation of 
the San José Accord; the work of the Truth and Reconciliation Commission amid widespread 
allegations of human rights violations; and the fate of former President Manuel Zelaya, exiled in 
the Dominican Republic. Honduras remains politically polarized, and its international isolation 
further complicates the country's ability to tackle its formidable economic and social challenges. 
 
We hope you can join us for this important discussion. Please RSVP, acceptances only, by 
clicking here. 
   
Sincerely, 
 
                                                                  
 
 
Cynthia J. Arnson      José Raúl Perales 
Director       Senior Program Associate 
Latin American Program     Latin American Program 

 

https://spreadsheets.google.com/viewform?hl=en&formkey=dFVpSlctS1M1VVdDenJLcDlTaXY3REE6MA#gid=0

